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PUBLIC FORUM ON SOUTH AFRICAN CENSORSHIP AND PROPAGANDA
TORONTO, AUGUST 2, 1988

The Secretary of State for External Affairs, the Right
Honourable Joe Clark, announced today that a one-day Public
Forum on South African Censorship and Propaganda will be held
in Toronto City Hall Council Chambers on Tuesday, August L
The Forum will be held parallel to the Commonwealth Foreign
Ministers' Committee on Southern Africa meeting chaired by Mr.
Clark to be held in Toronto, August 2 and 3.

The Public Forum will begin at 11:00 a.m. It will be

open to all who are concerned about restrictions on freedom of
expression in South Africa.

The Public Forum will consist of three discussion
panels of about ninety minutes each to run consecutively
starting at 11:00 a.m., 2:00 p.m. and 3:30 p.m. Each panel
will include a moderator and discussants who are known
international personalities and/or media representatives well
placed to comment on the practice of censorship and propaganda
in South Africa. Participants will come from Africa, including
Nigeria and South Africa, as well as from the United States,
Britain and Canada.

The Chairman of the Public Forum will be Archbishop
Edward Scott who as a member of the Eminent Persons Group
appointed by Commonwealth Heads of Government in 1985 was asked
to assess the possibilities for peaceful change in South Africa.

The programme for the Forum, including the names of
participants and the themes of the three panels, is attached.

= B =

Secretary of State Secrétaire d’Etat
for aux

External Affairs Affaires extérieures

o ‘-::"
(, dlldUd



